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Writing a letter to Bevan Community School in Uganda 
 
Recently, the children in talk assemblies learnt about The Bevan Community 
School in Rwanyana, Uganda. Many children in this part of Uganda cannot 
afford to go to school. Bevan Community school provides low-cost access to 
nursery and primary education for more than 270 children in Rwanyana.  
 
Focusing on our core value of curiosity, we would like to give UKS2 children 
the opportunity to write to pupils at the Bevan school. You could make yours 
colourful and even include drawings! These will then be sent to Rwanyana 
and then, your new friends will write back. 

- briefly introduce yourself 

- write about your family and any pets you have 

- tell them what year you are in and about our school 

- tell them about your hobbies and interests 

- ask them questions about their interests too   

These letters should be returned no later than Tuesday 18th March to your 
teachers.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Here are some photos of Bevan Community School. 
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Good luck with you letter writing! 
Mr Dahlin,  
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 


